
2025 LARRY R. COX 

“DARE OFFICER OF THE YEAR” 

Award Nomination Form 
 
 

Is there an outstanding D.A.R.E. Officer in your Department or School System?  

Reward them with a nomination for the D.A.R.E. Ohio  

Larry R. Cox - “D.A.R.E. Officer of the Year” Award   
 

Nominations may be submitted by a Chief/Sheriff, Supervisor, another D.A.R.E. Officer, or  

any School Official associated with the D.A.R.E. program in their community. 
 

The Officer nominated must meet the following requirements: 

Have a minimum of two semesters teaching the D.A.R.E. Curriculum, be currently teaching D.A.R.E.,  

and have a strong commitment to other activities involving D.A.R.E. and the community. 
 

Please complete the form below with detailed information as to why you feel this DARE Officer  

should be chosen as Ohio’s “D.A.R.E. Officer of the Year” and submit by APRIL 1, 2025. 
 

 

Nominee’s Name:                                               Department:   

Address:      City, State, Zip:       

School System:      Phone:                               Email: 

D.A.R.E Experience:  # Of Semesters:   From (mm/yy):   To (mm/yy): 

Submitted By:      Dept./Organization: 

Address:      City:                                                       State: OH   Zip: 

Phone:                                   Email: 

Disciplinary actions or current investigations of nominee in the past 2 years (circle one):     YES      NO 

If yes, please explain: 

DARE Officer (                                       ) should be chosen for “D.A.R.E. Officer of The Year” because:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return this form to: DARE Ohio, 6277 Riverside Dr., Ste 1s, Dublin, OH  43017 or email monica.miller@oacp.org       

NOMINATIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER APRIL 1, 2025 

mailto:monica.miller@oacp.org

